Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 8:52 AM

To: ‘David Hamilton'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Michael Barrett; Jerry Smith; Randall Hicks; kristin@rthicksconsult.com

Subject: RE: [EXT] Notice of Monitoring well sampling at the ASAU #150 site (2RP-3893)
Hi,

Thank you for the notification of date, please allow for approximate time of day in future and if aspects of time and date
change please keep OCD informed.

Yours

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD

From: David Hamilton <david@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 4:39 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Michael Barrett <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>; Jerry Smith <JSmith@Ilimerockresources.com>; Randall Hicks
<r@rthicksconsult.com>; kristin@rthicksconsult.com

Subject: [EXT] Notice of Monitoring well sampling at the ASAU #150 site (2RP-3893)

Mike and Brad,
Hicks Consultants will sample the monitoring wells at the Lime Rock — ASAU #150 (2RP-3893) on Wednesday,
September 14.
We will collect the quarterly compliance samples for the wells using the low-flow pumping procedure.
Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you.

David Hamilton
RT Hicks Consultants
Office: 505-266-5004



